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October 24, 2008
Reneé J. Jenkins, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 13th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793


Re:
SBC Ohio Service Quality


Case No. 99-938-TP-COI


AT&T Ohio 2-1-1 Service



Case No. 01-3058-TP-ATA

Dear Ms. Jenkins:



The Commission's September 24, 2008 Entry in the referenced cases directed AT&T Ohio to transfer to the Ohio United Way all remaining money in the Customer Fund created in Case No. 99-938-TP-COI.  It further directed that the Company notify the Commission of the amount and the date of the transfer.  By this letter, AT&T Ohio reports that its check in the amount of $13,129.70, representing the remaining money in the Customer Fund, was hand-delivered to the Ohio United Way today.  As provided in the Entry, AT&T Ohio has closed its accounting records for the Customer Fund.
Thank you for your courtesy and assistance in this matter.  Please contact me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,








/s/ Jon F. Kelly
Attachment


